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I cannot believe that the Oregon Senate is even considering SB210. For many years 

Oregon has been a national leader in secure mail in voting. There are no upsides to 

returning to in person, day of voting. Mail in voting increases access, participation 

and saves the state money. I do not support this bill! 


